
April 14, 2025 

VIA EMAIL 

Loyd Wilson 
Director 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison St. 
Jefferson City, MO 65101 
loyd.wilson@psc.mo.gov 

Re:  NEC Cloud Communications America, Inc. – Notice of Surrender of 
Interconnected VoIP Registration. 

Dear Mr. Wilson, 

NEC Cloud Communications America, Inc. (“NEC Cloud” or "the Company"), through undersigned 
counsel, hereby notifies the Missouri Public Service Commission of its intent to voluntarily surrender its 
Interconnected VoIP Registration (File No. DA-2014-0197), effective December 31, 2024. 

The public convenience and necessity will not be adversely affected by the action described 
herein. No customer is currently receiving Interconnected VoIP Service from the Company, and therefore, 
no customer will have service interruptions or disconnections. All former customers have already been 
moved to other providers. To the best of its knowledge, the Company is current on all reporting and fee 
remittance obligations.  

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at (703) 714-
1319 or by email to mpd@commlawgroup.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Michael P. Donahue 
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